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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

 

TO:  NC SIP 2016-2021 Grantees 

FROM: Sherry H. Thomas, Director SHT 

DATE:  August 4, 2021 

RE:  No-Cost Extension-2016-2021 NCSIP Project 

This letter is to inform you that the US Department of Education (USED) has granted a No-Cost 

Extension (NCE) for the 2016-2021 State Personnel Development Grant. A No-Cost Extension 

(NCE) is an extension of the period of performance beyond the end date of the initial award. As 

long as activities are aligned with the 2016-2021 Grant application and implementation plan 

continue, no adjustments to budget or plan approval is required. 

The initial period of performance and availability was October 1, 2016, through September 30, 

2021. The extension period granted is October 1, 2021, through September 30, 2022. Funds must 

be encumbered by September 30, 2022 and expended/liquidated by December 30, 2022. There 

will be no automatic year end reversions (September 30, 2022) as in previous years. All funds 

received for the grant are available as indicated above.  

We are aware that discrepancies with current balances for some Public-School Units (PSU), 

resulted in reversions previously this year. Those affected PSUs will have funds reconciled, as 

appropriate and should appear as available in PRC 82.  

Questions regarding any of this information should be directed to Matt Hoskins 

(Matt.Hoskins@dpi.nc.gov) or Amanda Byrd (Amanda.Byrd@dpi.nc.gov). 
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